
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

 

Phillip J. Smith requested the following records: “information regarding the money given to 

public schools by the Federal Government. $60 billion dollars was allocated for public schools 

and an article posted on january 25, 2021, it states D304 received $1.18 million as their portion 

of those funds. 

I would like to get data on how those funds were spent in within the district.  

- Has there been an upgrade of ventilation systems 

-Did they purchase plexiglass dividers 

-Did they hire more cleaning staff 

-Did they purchase cleaning materials.”   

 

This FOIA request was received Feb. 24, 2021, and responded to on March 2, 2021. It took 2 

District employees a total of 1 hour 25 minutes ($53.74) to respond to this FOIA request. Total 

attorney time equaled 0 hours ($0). 


